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SOUTH EAST

CENTRAL BRANCH

(Covering Brighton, Tunbridge Wells, Sevenoaks)

Branch Secretary 07850 815644 
E-Mail- cwu.sec.br@btinternet.com
PROPOSITIONS FOR 2024 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
Proposals are now being sought for the Annual General Meeting being held at the Royal Wells Hotel, Tunbridge Wells starting 7.30 pm Wednesday 14th February 2024. Proposals can detail the policy of the branch for the forthcoming year, amendment to branch bye laws, and any proposals of a national nature to be submitted to the CWU Annual Conference in April 2023. Please complete the following detailing your proposal which must be proposed and seconded and to reach the office by Wednesday 7th February 2024 at the latest.
Please feel free to call the branch office(s) for advice.
PROPOSITION:

Copies of existing branch bye laws can be forwarded when contacting one of the branch offices.
Print and sign:
Proposed:

Seconded:
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